An
Bord
Pleandla

Our Ref: PCI 0004

Greenlink Interconnector Limited,
South Bank House,

Barrow Street,

Grand Canal Dock,

Dublin 4.

29" September 2020

Dear Sirs,

| refer to the Greenlink Electricity Interconnection between Ireland and Wales. This project is at the pre-
application procedure stage of the permit granting process. Greenlink submitted Missing Information in
relation to the project on 9" September 2020 and that Missing Information is now with the consenting
authorities. An Bord Pleanala (Competent Authority) wishes at this stage to remind you of the
requirement under Article 9.4 of Regulation (EU) no. 347/2013 to submit a report summarising the
results of activities related to the participation of the public prior to the submission of the application file,
including those activities that took place before the start of the permit granting process. This report is to
be submitied together with the application file.

You should note that, under Article 9.5, for projects crossing the border of two or more Member States,
the public consultations pursuant to paragraph 4 in each of the Member States concerned shall take
place within a period of no more than two months from the date on which the first public consultation
started. You are asked to give details of complying with this requirement in the report.

Yours sincerely,

YA (%MB

Sorcha Skelly
PCI Unit
PH: 01 873 7164
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